







21st October 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Re - Student Bus Passes 2022

Thank you for your continued support in 2021. To assist with the planning and distribution of student bus passes for the 2022 school year we kindly ask all families to ensure we have the correct details on file.

If your child has or will be changing schools or address, please follow the link below to update your details. https://www.qld.gov.au/transport/public/school/school-transport-assistance/apply-for-school-transport-assistance

Or Scan the below QR code -



If there are no changes to your child's details, you don't need to do anything, and we will automatically post your bus pass to your residential address by 31 January 2022

Your continued support is appreciated, and should you have any questions regarding student bus passes or school routes please refer to our website at www.busqld.com.au; or call our reception team on 07 3802 1233 and they will be happy to assist with your enquiry.

Kind regards

Nairada Brown

School Transport/Employee Liaison Manager